Borderieux, Scott

From: Henry C. Norris <Henry.Norris@citrusbocc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 10:54 AM

To: Borderieux, Scott

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]The landfill gas expansion finished?

Scott, the installation is complete and we are currently working through the Contractors ITC List. Field Technicians are
on site this am to troubleshoot the New Blower Sump Level Switch. There are a few wiring and Level Switch options we
are reviewing so we can energize the new system. Substantial completion was met on 12/12/19 and Final was scheduled
for 1/3/2020 but has not been met. | will notify you when we are up and running and project completed.

Henry

From: Borderieux, Scott [mailto:Scott.Borderieux@FloridaDEP.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 1:17 PM

To: Henry C. Norris

Subject: [EXTERNAL]The landfill gas expansion finished?

WARNING: This email originated from an external Domain DO NOT CLICK unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Hi Henry,

| just wanted to confirm that the expansion is finished and running (or if not, when it will be finished and
running). Thanks.

Scott

Scott Borderieux

Engineering Specialist

Compliance Assurance

Florida Department of Environmental
Protection -- Southwest District
13051 N. Telecom Pkwy Suite 101
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
(813) 470-5758 (direct line)

(813) 470-5995 - fax
scott.borderieux@floridadep.gov
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